
Web Guidelines 
 
We now have many different ways of staying in touch on-line as a congregation: the list-serve, 
the bulletin, and the website discussion boards. To help us use these resources wisely, and 
respect one another’s privacy, please keep the following in mind: 
 
 Do not post anything on-line that you consider strictly private. 
 Posts on-line should be considered to be only for the recipients of the list or the group. 

Please do not share anything off-list without permission from the author. 
 The bulletin and list-serve are for congregational business and announcements only. 
 Website discussion boards may be used for personal announcements. 
 All webposts and messages should be in keeping with the Jewish value of respectful speech. 

All discussions should be made b’shem shamayim—for the sake of heaven. That is, to 
encourage education, discussion, and lively debate, not to embarrass, insult or instigate. 
Please, no foul language, personal attacks, off-color, racial or ethnic humor. 

 The membership list should be considered private. Please do not use it for mass mailings. 
 All posts are “monitored”—meaning that they are subject to review by the rabbi and web 

administrators before being made public. 
 


